
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
February 22, 2017        SENT VIA EMAIL 
 
Mr. Brandon Dunn 
Principal Planner 
Lee County Community Development Dept. – Planning Section 
1500 Monroe St. 
Fort Myers, FL 33901 
 
RE: Kreinbrink CPA2015-00007 Extension Request 
 Kreinbrink CPA (MDA 06015) 
 
Dear Mr. Dunn: 
 
Again, I want to thank you for approving the previous extension requests for the proposed Comprehensive 
Plan Amendment, of which the latest was extended to March 3, 2017, as stated in your letter dated 
November 29, 2016.   
 
We have continued to stay in contact regarding our efforts to work on proposed amendments to the Lee 
Plan based on our meetings and also as a result of proposed text amendment language Lee County staff 
is now proposing provided to us in mid-December 2016.  It is our understanding the proposed staff 
changes are tentatively scheduled to be heard at the March 28th Local Planning Agency (LPA) meeting with 
a staff report issued March 17th.   
 
I am respectfully requesting an additional extension to the timeline to respond to the insufficiency letter 
published November 25, 2015, based on the need to await the staff report to the LPA, the LPA’s 
recommendation to the Lee County Board of County Commissioners and the Board’s ultimate decision on 
the proposed amendments. Based on the new timelines we are all working under, potential results of the 
LPA and BOCC, and abilities to further coordinate with our client, I believe we will be able to resubmit the 
necessary materials in June 2017. 
 
Should you have any question or require additional information to process this extension request, please 
do not hesitate to contact me or Ms. Tina Ekblad, MPA, AICP, LEED AP at 239-337-3993. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
MORRIS-DEPEW ASSOCIATES, INC. 
 
 
 
Kenrick S. Gallander, AICP 
Project Manager 


